
 

101 F Street SW  ⬧  Quincy, WA 98848  ⬧   509-787-3715  ⬧    

 

 

 

April 8, 2025 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

 Notice is hereby given on behalf of the President of the Port 

Commission of Port District No. 1 of Grant County (Port of Quincy) 

that the Port Commission will have a Special meeting for an 

Executive session to discuss lease or purchase of real estate on 

Tuesday, April 8, 2025 at 2:00 p.m.  

 
The meeting will be held at the Port office at 101 F Street SW, 

Quincy, Washington.  

 
 

PORT DISTRICT NO. 1 OF GRANT COUNTY, WASHINGTON 
 

CURT A. MORRIS, CHAIRMAN 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 


